
 

AGD: UCL East Students’ Officer 

What would you like the Union to do? 

For the 2022-2023 academic year, students will be studying at UCL East for the first time. As a result, a 

UCL East Students’ Officer should be added to our portfolio of Student Officers to represent UCL 

students who are based at the Stratford campus. If approved, the UCL East Student Officer should be 

elected in the autumn 2022 elections.  

The UCL East Students’ Officer will lead on supporting and representing the views of UCL East students. 

The UCL East Students’ Officer will work closely with the Union Affairs Officer who is the Union’s lead 

for UCL East activities and services. 

Why would you like to do this? 

Given that UCL East is brand new, it is important that we had adequate student representation to 

ensure that the campus and its facilities are meeting student needs and expectations.  

The creation of the UCL East Student Officer will also coincide with the Students’ Union having 

ownership of the UCL East Student Forum, which was previously convened by the UCL East Staff Team. 

The UCL East Staff Team have been consulted about this and are receptive to this change.   

How will this affect students? 

Students based at UCL East will have a dedicated student officer who will be able to represent their 

views.  

When should this take effect?  

This AGD should be added to the bye-laws immediately with the role elected in the 2022 autumn 

elections. The role should be reviewed in January 2024 to ensure it is fit for purpose.   


